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Above; a panorama of the twenty nine attending aircraft. 
 
 
A beautiful morning for our Fly-In on 21st May. We had twenty nine aircraft attend and forty five people enjoyed 
our iconic breakfasts and pilot camaraderie. 
 
We now have another ground-keeping crew.  Brian and Heather Rule are most welcome and doing a great job. 
Ron, the previous keeper, has gone to NSW and we wish him the best and we thank him for his hard work. 
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See you all at the next Breakie on the 18th June; fly safe.  I’m sure we are all looking forward 

to the blue skies and more stable weather that the departure of summer brings!  

 

Once again many thanks to Pat and her hard working team. 

 

Ken Cox Newsletter editor. 

 
 

Above clockwise from top left: view from Ian Bowden’s memorial garden; Trevor and Sarah; Ken and 

Ann-Maree Cox with their Grumman Tiger; a Tecnam P92 Eaglet; Grumman Tiger AA5B of  Ken & Ann-

Maree Cox just after touch down; A C172M of Murwillumbah Aero Club; A C182T of Redcliffe Aero 

Club; A home built nearing completion.; Two diners ready to dine! 


